
  
From: Andrew.DiMarsico@dot.gov [mailto:Andrew.DiMarsico@dot.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, January 20, 2015 2:07 PM 
To: Clarence Ditlow 
Cc: helvethelvet@gmail.com 
Subject: RE: FOIA 
  
Clarence, 
  
For a host of procedural reasons, I think a new FOIA request would be best.  If you submit a request that 
you want us to search the Administrator’s office specifically, I think we could process this one fairly 
quickly.  
  
Andrew 
  
From: Clarence Ditlow [mailto:cmdiii@autosafety.org]  
Sent: Monday, January 19, 2015 6:26 PM 
To: DiMarsico, Andrew (NHTSA) 
Cc: helvethelvet@gmail.com 
Subject: RE: FOIA 
  
Andrew 
  
We have found out that there are emails from the Administrator’s office to Chrysler regarding Jeep 
after June 1.  Can we ask for a broader search under the original FOIA or do we have to file a new FOIA? 
  
Thanks 
  
Clarence 
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